
Vieira Lab Newsletter 

For newsletter  questions, comments 
or suggestions please  e-mail 
Alexandre Vieira at arv11@pitt.edu 

 Lab News 

The Vieira Lab has moved to the 4th floor of Salk Pavilion. We would like to announce that the Vieira Lab 

is now located in the state-of-the-art research facility of Salk Pavilion.  Dr. Vieira’s new office is room 412 

Salk Pavilion. Also, the management of the Dental Registry and DNA Repository (DRDR) project and stu-

dents as well as all other student activities are now located in Salk Pavilion.  

DRDR Update 

Subject Recruitment Location 

Recruitment Summary 

Subjects Recruited 5599 

Subjects Declined 1101 

Compliance Rate 84% 

Module 1 1450 Emergency Care 73 UDHS 8 

Module 2 1733 Oral Surgery 46 Orthodontics 189 

Module 3  656 Pediatric      

Dentistry 

311 Other   126 

Module 4  378 Implant Center   15 AEGD   25 

Dental          

Hygiene 

 371 Prosthodontics   88 Perio   61 

Endo    69 Affected by Digestive 

Disease 
  56 Not Affected by 

Digestive Disease 
102 

Upcoming 

Events 

Dean’s Summer        

Research Scholar    

Journal Club Meeting   

Monday, August 1 noon 

Room 403 Salk Hall 

Fall Semester begins 

Monday, August 29 

Tables show running totals of 

patient recruitment 


